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5th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Bikeability Course – Year Five 
 
We have booked a Bikeability Course for Tuesday, 6th May until Friday, 9th May (4 days).  This course 
is designed to improve cycle control, giving your child the skills and experience to cycle safely and 
confidently.  It involves cycling in both an off-road playground environment and on roads around the 
vicinity of the school.  Your child will need to bring in their own bike.  Helmets will be required. 
 
The cost of the course is £25 per child (this is reduced due to funding from Central Government).  If 
you would like your child to take part, please make your payment via Arbor to confirm your child’s 
place by Friday, 21st March.  There is a maximum of 16 places available so places will be allocated on 
a first come first served basis. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss J Hurry 
Headteacher 
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